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Our Dearly Esteemed Parents,

We bring you greetings, on behalf of the Board of Trustees, Council, Senate, Management and Staff of
Trinity University. We remain grateful to you, always, for your unrelenting support and the cooperation
that we have enjoyed from you. We want to assure you that we shall continue to strive, not to only meet
your expectations, but exceed them.

By the grace of God, we have come to the end of the First Semester for the 2022/2023 Academic Session.
We, however, wish to request that you kindly take note of the following:

1. First Semester Examination/Closing: The examination was conducted between Monday, 6" &
Thursday, 16" February, 2023. Closing Assembly was also held on Thursday, 16" February, 2023
and students were released to go home from Friday, 17% February, 2023.

2. Discipline: We commend students that were of good behaviour on campus in the course of the
semester. We, however, had some students who were very unruly in their behaviour. We therefore
enjoin our esteemed parents/guardians to, please, admonish their children/wards to be very mindful
of the company they keep, most especially, in view of the forthcoming general elections.

3. School Fees: There is a schedule of payment for the school fees which is in four installments, if you
are not able to pay the fees at once. The schedule of payment is as follows:
- 40% before resumption of first semester
- 20% before the first semester examinations
- 20% before the resumption of second semester
- 20% before the second semester examinations

Parents are to kindly note this, as students are required to have made 80% payment of their
respective fees before resumption for the Second Semester. Students have been directed to obtain
their payment schedule from the Accounts Unit.

4. Health/Welfare Matters: We are grateful to God for the health and wellbeing of our students. No
loss was recorded and will never be recorded in Jesus Name.

5. Second Semester Resumption date: Students are to resume on Tuesday, 14™ March, 2023.

6. 2023 General Elections: We enjoin our parents and students to stay safe and vote right for good
leadership in the forthcoming elections to reduce the hardship on us all.

Thank you.
Badage

Mrs. Oluwabusayo T. Fagbemi
Ag. Dean, Students’ Affairs



